Debra Heideman

From: House Local Govt

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:31 AM
To: Debra Heideman

Subject: FW: SB37 and HB2025

Committee Members:

As mayor of Burrton, | am opposed to the SB37 and HB2025 as | am understanding these bills would repeal
the three-mile extraterritorial planning and zoning authority for cities. At this current time Burrton is
working towards a three-year goal where the three-mile extraterritorial planning and zoning authority is
needed for the sustainability of our future as a town. These bills are an overhaul of more than 60 years of
statutes used by cities and counties to make planning decisions and investments. Changing the law
comes with significant consequences, none of which are accounted for in either bill. | request an interim
committee be created to further examine the effects of such bills. Thank you for considering the
detrimental results these two bills could have on a small town like Burrton, KS and not passing them before
further information can be obtainined.

Missy Ducimetiere
Mayor of Burrton
620-931-8679




